Steven Butler 219 S. Trinity Street Port Lavaca, Texas 77979

April 5, 2022

City of Port Lavaca 202 N. Virginia Street Port Lavaca, Texas 77979

To City Manager Jody Weaver:

This communication comes to share my interest in being a member of the Planning Board for the City of Port Lavaca. As you may know, I have lived in Port Lavaca all of my life; and, I am committed to working to ensure that our city is the best that it can be, continuing to provide a quality life for all of its citizens. It is to this end, that I want to commit time, energy, and my talents to being a member of the City of Port Lavaca Planning Board.

I believe that my years of living in the community, employment at Alcoa retiring from that organization, experiences as a student and graduate of Calhoun High School, my engagement with various community activities, and my involvement at Pilgrim Christian Church will serve me well on this team.

If you have questions and/or need additional information from me please don't hesitate to contact me by phone at 361-0482-2262, or by e-mail at stevebutler0002@gmail.com.

Thanking you in advance for your consideration of this matter.

Sincerely,

Steven Grant Butler

Steve butler 0002 agmail.com

361.482-2262